
I am writing in support of the Falls City wastewater and sewer project. As you are likely aware, our small community is in need of a 
major upgrade to our wastewater and sewer infrastructure. Our community and our small city government staff have been working 
tirelessly to plan this project, and we are so excited about the possibility of finally breaking ground on this project that is such a 
major need for our community. However, projects like this are extremely difficult for small communities like ours to fund. We are so 
excited about the possibility of actually breaking ground on this project, and we are so hopeful that with monetary support we can 
fund this without driving costs up for our most at-risk residents. Thank you for considering this project. We cannot express enough 
what it would mean to our town to finally have this project completed. 


